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Canaan Source Water Protection Committee

Minutes of May 17, 2006 meeting:

7:00 PM Meeting opened at the Fire Station.

Staff member present: Heidi Brannon, GSRWA

Members present: David Shinnlinger, Chair; Jay Waldner, Vice Chair; John Bergeron, Secretary; Bob

Reagan; and Tim Jennings.

Members absent: Jim Linn, Bill Wilson, Joe Damour, and Wally Medeiros.

7:00 PM Meeting opened with review and discussion of Canaan Water Department daily water test

results for the past 12 months.   Test data was from raw water, finished water, and town hall water.

Turbidity was discussed and questions were raised as to any correlation with lake boating activity.

Additional water testing for more parameters, in more locations around lake, and during peak human

activity periods, such as summer weekends.  Perhaps Volatile Organic Compounds should be sampled

on summer weekends.

A workshop on updated FEMA flood maps will be held in Hanover on June 22
nd

.

8:00 PM  A two page summary of Management Recommendations was provided by Heidi and

discussion followed.  Major points included public education, watershed boundary markers, boating

restrictions, stormwater control, septic system regulation, shoreland protection, reservoir markers,

emergency spill response, land conservation, no wake zones, and health ordinance.

The meeting was adjourned at 9:05 PM.

Respectfully Submitted:

John H. Bergeron, Secretary

These minutes were approved at the June 7, 2006 meeting.


